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Dear Mr Groeneveld 

CHANGE TO PROPOSAL - THUNDERBIRD MINERAL SANDS PROJECT -
ASSESSMENT NO. 2073 

Under section 43A of the Environmental Protection Act 1986 (EP Act), I am able to 
approve a change to a proposal, without a revised proposal being submitted to the 
Environmental Protection Authority. 

I consider that the changes described in your application dated 28 November 2016 
is unlikely to significantly increase any impact that the proposal may have on the 
environment. 

I also consider that the change described in your application can be assessed through 
the Public Environmental Review (PER) process currently underway for the 
Thunderbird Mineral Sands Project. I expect that the draft PER document will be 
updated to provide information for the public that the project has been changed 
through a section 43A process and that the PER document is updated to ensure that 
the changes are incorporated into the environmental impact for the proposal. 

Approval is therefore granted under section 43A of the EP Act, for the change to the 
proposal. You are reminded that this approval does not replace any responsibilities 
that you may have for seeking approvals from other government agencies to 
implement the change. 

Yours sincerely 

Dr Tom Hatton 
CHAIRMAN 

It December2016 

The Atrium Level 8, 168 St Georges Terrace, Perth, Western Australia 6000. 
Postal Address: Locked Bag 10, East Perth, Western Australia 6892. 
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